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Your submission for this review:

To whom it may concern, I believe that prices to increase $61 a year over the 5 year period is a high target. I'm middle to lower
income, middle class and have not had a CPI wage increase in 3 years. I highly doubt I will receive any in the future. For
services to be increased that much is not sustainable. Also I believe that Hwakesbury waste water service should be added to
sydney waters portfolio and be managed as such. Residents already pay significantly high prices for this service. To then be
given rises on top of that as well is going to place residents in positions of poverty with our most important resource.





